
April 9, 2019

To the Pace Community:

The Middle States Evaluating Team has completed their review of our Self-Study report and
concluded their on-site visit to Pace University. We were very pleased to receive a positive oral
report from them. They will submit their written report to the Middle States Commissioners, who
will issue a final accreditation decision on June 30, 2019.

The accreditation process is not complete until that final report. Please remember that the oral
report from the Evaluating Team should not be discussed outside of Pace until that time.

But the news is good, and it is proof of the hard work and dedication of everyone at Pace. We
especially want to commend the Executive Committee members who guided us through this
process: Jean Gallagher, Hillary Knepper, Lisa Bardill Moscaritolo, and Iuliana Ismailescu. And we
want to thank the entire Steering Committee, Communications Committee, Logistics Committee,
and Working Group members who contributed to a successful Self-Study process.

The Evaluating Team noted that everyone at Pace knows our mission and believes in it, and they
recognized that everything we do is in service of that mission. Thank you for your contributions to
the Self-Study, for the work you do every day, and for your continued dedication to Opportunitas.

Sincerely,

Marvin Krislov
President

Vanya Quiñones, PhD
Provost and Executive Vice President for
Academic Affairs


